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To conservatives in Montgomery and this nation: Let me urge you to become politically 

aware of what the IRS tactic is truly about. If you think that the IRS has made a mistake 

or a slip-of-the-policy, remind yourselves about wolves in sheep’s clothing. 

This tactic is nothing more than an open and deliberate attack — not just an attempt — 

to silence enemies of the current political power holders. It is time for conservatives to 

lawfully and willfully stand up to these attacks. It is time for we conservatives to become 

a political force that cannot be silenced or intimidated. If we fail to act in response to this 

gross abuse of power, “they” will eventually be in a position to bring conservatism to a 

forced existence. 

This act by the IRS is simply intolerable. While those in Washington seek excuse in 

finding someone to blame, has it ever been more fundamentally clear as to what the 

IRS intended to accomplish? And for whom? 

Conservatives, make your voice be heard. Let it be loud; take back this nation for the 

sake of its right to live free from tyranny. En masse, our votes and political action will 

stop this nonsense. All that is required for evil to prevail is for good men and women to 

do nothing. 

What the IRS has been allowed and instructed to do is proof that this nation is a house 

divided against conservatism. 

Ken Scott 

Montgomery 
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In a recent letter, Ken Scott addresses the seriousness of the current IRS scandal that 

targeted conservatives. This isn’t just a wakeup call for those conservatives who have 

not made their voices heard. It goes far beyond that and should be of utmost 

importance to all American citizens. 

Under this particular administration, the IRS is apparently only targeting conservatives. 

The next administration may not like gays, heterosexuals, Baptists, Episcopalians, 

animal lovers, overweight persons, people with dark hair, smokers, people who like 

sodas that are larger than 16 ounces, animal rights activists and the list could go on 

forever. 

The IRS is the governmental organization that is to take over the “enforcement” of 

Obamacare. (I sure hope they don’t hold it against me that I have gray hair and am a 

senior citizen.) These actions are not mere allegations. 

The commissioner of the IRS admitted conservative groups were targeted and 

apologized. Everyone needs to pay attention to this issue, not let it be swept under that 

huge rug that Washington seems to have and demand action, real punishment and 

immediate change. 

Actions taken by these people are totally illegal, against everything our Constitution is 

about and set a very dangerous precedent. This should not be tolerated by anyone. It is 

your freedom, life, liberty and pursuit of happiness that is in danger, depending on which 

group is in charge and just who that group likes or dislikes. 

Karen Jarrell 

Ramer 
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